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Dear Stakeholder,  

 

Non-Domestic Renewable Heat Incentive (RHI) Environmental Permitting 

Regulatory Position Statement (RPS) 

 

On 26 Febuary Ofgem published an open letter1 explaining our proposed administrative 

approach to dealing with RHI accreditation application where the applicant is operating their 

plant under the ‘Medium combustion plant (MCP) section 5.1 Part B new permits: RPS 244’. 

 

We have been made aware that that some applicants may be operating their plant under 

‘Specified generator and medium combustion plant new bespoke permits: RPS 243’2, while 

the Environment Agency (EA) is determining their application for an environmental permit 

(EP).  

 

This letter confirms that Ofgem’s proposed approach, set out in our letter of 26 February, 

will also apply to RHI accreditation applications where the applicant is operating their plant 

under RPS 243.  

 

If you have any comments or concerns, please send any comments to  

RenewableHeat@ofgem.gov.uk.  

 

 
1 NDRHI: Environmental Permitting Regulatory Position Statement Open Letter | Ofgem 
2 Specified generator and medium combustion plant new bespoke permits: RPS 243 - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 

 

 

 
Direct Dial: 0300 003 2289 

Email: RenewableHeat@ofgem.gov.uk 

 

Date: 05 March 2021 
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Yours sincerely, 

Carmel Golden 

Head of Scheme Portfolio 


